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EMAIL TITLED   ᠀倀䰀䔀䄀匀䔀  CONFIRM YOUR MAIL LIST SUBSCRIPTION REQUEST' SENT BY 
AVIM

20.11.2020

Due to a system error on AVİMs website, on 20 October 2020, an email titled Please confirm your 
mail list subscription request was erroneously sent multiple times from AVİMs info@avim.org.tr
address to the subscribers of AVİMs daily bulletin. If you are already a subscriber to AVİMs daily 
bulletin, you do not need to click the link provided in the email, so please disregard this email. We 
would like to apologize to our subscribers for this error.
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